
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 18.09.2019. 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ROALD DAHL DAY – FRIDAY 20 SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
Roald Dahl Day is now this Friday (due to school being closed last Friday).  We will be having a fun and 
creative day with lots of inspiration from his stories.  Children and staff are welcome to come to school 
dressed up as their favourite Roald Dahl character.   
 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 
Our new website can be accessed on www.holmwoodschool.org.uk or just type Holmwood School, 
Middlesbrough into Google.  Please take time to look at our website; it has all up-to-date information on the 
school including events, newsletters etc. 
 
SCHOOL CAR PARK 
 
Just a reminder that due to a Governing Body decision in 2016, Parents and Carers must not drive their cars onto 
the school site between the times of 8:45 am to 9:15 am and 2:45 pm to 3:15 pm. 
 
This decision was made, after careful consideration of the safety of pupils, visitors and staff on school grounds.  
Therefore, to ensure that Holmwood School is a safe environment, it is essential that we follow this decision and 
we appreciate your understanding in the decision that has been made. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support in creating a safe, successful and enjoyable environment for all pupils. 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DATES 
 
We will inform you of any PD Days as and when they have been arranged. 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
Thursday 03 October 2019 School Photographer will be in school to take individual/class/group 

photographs.  More information to follow nearer the date. 
 
Wednesday 23 October 2019 Parents’ Evening – more information to follow nearer the date. 
 
Thursday 24 October 2019 Harvest Festival - more information to follow nearer the date.   
 

SAT’s WEEK – MONDAY 11 MAY TO THURSDAY 14 MAY 2020 
 
As with every school, our SAT’s results are an important indicator of the school’s success.  It is 
especially important that all Y6 pupils attend during SAT’s week, and we have an emergency 
procedure for any pupil who may be ill or where there are any problems during the week. 
 
If your child is in Y6 this year, please help us by ensuring that no holidays are arranged for the 
week beginning 11 May 2020.   
 
In some cases, the local authority could issue a significant fine per pupil. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 

http://www.holmwoodschool.org.uk/

